
6th Grade Intramural Cross Country 
Dairy Queen Run 

 
What: Our sixth grade intramural will conclude its practice this year with a run to Dairy Queen on Washington and 11th 

avenue.  

 

The students will be running a course from the front of Jefferson Junior High School, south on Loomis St., taking a right 

onto 11th Ave and then returning on the same route.  

 

We will strongly encourage using a buddy or a small group for this run in order to practice positive team building and 

safety techniques. 

 

Who: All students in sixth grade are invited to this event, but they MUST return a signed permission slip (attached in the 

bottom) in order to run with the team. 

 

When: The Dairy Queen run is on Friday, September 19th, 2025, after school from 3:00 until 4:30.  

 

Where: Dairy Queen, 1002 North Washington Street, Naperville, IL, (630) 355-4240 

 

How much: The students are required to bring their own money for this trip. If they return the signed permission slip, 

they may run with the team, but please note that no money will be provided for the students by the coach or school. 

 
 
For the Parents/Guardians 
 
I have read the above information and agree that my child, ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ , has 
permission to run with the cross country team to Dairy Queen on Washington and 11th Avenue.  
 
Parent/Guardian name: ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Date: ​ ​ ​ ​  
 
Parent/Guardian signature: ​​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
 
Reachable phone number: ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
 
 
For the Student/Child 

 

I have read the above information and agree to utilize positive safety choices throughout my run. I will find a 

small group of people to run with and will not run on the street or act in an unsafe way. I understand that if I 

do make these choices during practice I will not be allowed to join the team for the run. 

 

Student name: ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Date: ​ ​ ​  

 

Student signature: ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  


